
To mark the 27th anniversary of Take A Father to School Day, Founder Mr. Mark  
Brentley and the Take A Father to School Day committee are calling for 100 men  
to join them at the City Proclamation.
Breakfast and lunch will be served.
The first 100 men will receive a PPS Take a Father to School Day T-shirt.

A special 
thanks 
to our 
partners:

TUESDAY, APRIL 22, 2025
9 AM: Fifth Floor Lobby | 10 AM: City Council Meeting
City Council Chambers 414 Grant Street, 5th Floor | Pittsburgh, PA 15219

CITY COUNCIL  
PROCLAMATION

For more information, please contact:
Erica Gandy  
Manager of Family Community and Stakeholder Engagement 
egandy1@pghschools.org | 412-529-3851
Or scan the QR code to visit pghschools.org/taftsd


